MEMORANDUM

TO:

Lycoming Law Association

FROM:

John P. Pietrovito, Chairperson

DATE:

January 11, 2021

RE:

Annual Report of the Education Committee for 2020

The Education Committee was greatly hampered in its efforts to provide the members of the Lycoming Law Association with the opportunity to obtain most, if not all, of their required CLE credits and avoid traveling outside of Lycoming County due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

After March of 2020, the LLA was unable to provide PBI videotaped seminars, and Eat and Earn Seminars as it had done in prior years. We are hopeful that these CLE opportunities will resume in 2021 and the sooner the better.